Gary Brenkman

From: Gary Brenkman <JGB@Rnbow.com>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2013 10:35 AM
Subject: Important Canyon Creek meeting

To all Canyon Creek residents:

Are you concerned about the upcoming Irvine Company development in planning area 5B (formerly the Hines

Nursery)? If so, please come to a community meeting this Monday, July 29, at 6:30PM at the Canyon Creek pool area
to learn more about the plans for 1,200 homes in this area, the paseo trail behind Rincon, and plans for the termination of
Hicks Canyon street.

The city Planning Commission meets next Thursday, August 1, at 5:30PM at City Hall and we want to have a good show
of support from Canyon Creek. So please plan to attend both meetings if possible.

For more information, contact Shelley Armstrong shelleyarm@aol.com

Regards,

Gary Brenkman
Canyon Creek Webmaster & Treasurer
http://www.CanyonCreekHOA.com




